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In this issue: ICCRS hopes to see a very good participation of Europeans in Brazil, to receive
inspiration from all over the earth and to inspire the whole world.

World Youth Meeting of Catholic Charismatic Renewal

Catholic Charismatic Youth from all over the world will come together for an international
gathering from July 10" - 15" 2012 in Foz do Iguazu /Brasil.

This event will be the very first of its kind — with the aim of bringing together the charismatic
youth and young adults from different parts of the globe.

In their mission to propagate the Culture of Pentecost, they will gather to show that their
hope lies in Jesus Christ. “In Jesus all the nations will put their hope!

(Mt 12,21)” is the motto of these days in Brazil —an inspiring and encouraging theme that
promises spiritual depth and new motivation!

The conference will be a good mixture of
e Formation: teachings, workshops;
e Experiencing the power of the living God through: worship, daily masses and
ministry;
e Celebration: South Americans know how to celebrate the Lord!
e Networking: getting to know other young charismatics from all over the world.

ICCRS is expecting 5,000 young people, representing a wide variety of countries to attend
the event.

Evangelisation activities:

Participants will be invited to partake in a missionary experience organised by the Brazilian
CCR. These events will be optional pre-programme activities and will include activities such
as: “Jesus at the beach”, “Evangelisation in the Universities” or “The Amazon Project”.

You want to see the promo-video / you are interested and need more information? Just visit
www.mundial2012.rccbrasil.org.br

Would be great to see you in Brazil!

Christof Hemberger
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